
, Dear Comrade Wohlforth, 
April 21, 1971 

I have enclosed two copies of a letter to a r·1aoist on the cri­
sis in 14aoist strategy and a..'1 elaboration of some of Trotsky's basic 
ideas. vie have made the letter available to the L.A. Branch of the 
Workers League. We \'J'ould be interested in your comments and reac­
tions to the letter as well as any ideas you might have for ma.king 
use of it. 

Our group (Communist Working Collective) has definitely consol­
idated around Trotskyism and, following the 24th, we intend to begin 
an investigation into the 4th International in a more developed way. 

I am also enclosing some copies of a proposal for jOint action 
which we drew up and submitted to a number of local groups. The Li­
beration Union, a sem1-Trotskyist group \'I1th no fundanlental disag­
reements w1th the SWP, begged off a joint meet1ng for "lack of time n • 
The I"faoist October League and the Mao1st Long f4arch agreed to a joint 
meet1ng but declined jOint act10n in favor of marching 1n an II anti­
imper1alist contingent". 

We have also participated in a number of interventions with the 
Workers League and we are presently preparing a leaflet of our own 
for the 24th. We bel1eve the combinat1on of joint theoretical dis­
cussions as well as jo1nt practical activit1es is the best way to 
determine where we have unity. 

Looking fO~'1ard to an early reply. 

W1th commun1st greetings, 

Marvin Treiger 


